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Testimony from the Director of the Atanásio 

Gomes School, 
one of the PNAD pilot schools 

Today, September 7th, Digital Learning Week ends, 

established by @unesco, with the aim of inspiring all 
countries in the world to develop and share good digital 

learning practices. 

Therefore, on this last day of Digital Learning Week, we 

highlight all teachers who, with the National Digital 
Learning Program (PNAD), want to take their students 

further, through innovative teaching methodologies, 
blended learning and the development of digital literacy 
skills, thus contributing to the achievement of the 

Sustainable Development Goals in São Tomé and 
Príncipe.  

These teachers are true agents of change in their 
classes, in their schools and in their communities. 

We share the testimony of Professor Izabel Almeida, 
Director of Escola Básica Atanásio Gomes, one of the 

PNAD pilot schools, where the Akelius and Learning 
Passport platforms are already implemented. 

In the 2023/2024 academic year, teacher training will 
be reinforced within the scope of the PNAD, through a 

structured training course validated by the Office of 
Continuous and In-Service Training.  

Teacher training is one of the factors that most 
contributes to students’ learning and academic success. 

May Digital Learning Week kick off an excellent 
academic year, full of achievements and overcoming! 

PNAD is a Program of the Ministry of Education, Culture 
and Sciences - São Tomé and Príncipe, supported by 
UNICEF São Tomé and Príncipe. 
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